
Personal Accountability

Safe learning is a partnership between faculty and our families. As a school, we are 

confident that we can do our part.

We need you to do your part as well! Please:

● Restrict your family’s exposure to large crowds 

● Practice social distancing

● Teach your children the importance of good handwashing

● Do not bring your child to campus if anyone in your family has symptoms or has 

been exposed to anyone with COVID or untested symptoms

● Take our self-screening and temperature checks seriously

● Be patient with carpool and screening lines

● Be flexible.  Things are changing regularly.  

● Watch our website and please read our Friday messages

 thoroughly.


